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Our next project for the church is the addition of new
Sunday School rooms, a kitchen, and a fellowship hall. This
will cost around $50,000. 
The church has been working hard to raise these funds
through special offerings and fundraisers, but we are still far
from the total amount. Please pray that the Lord may supply
the finances for this project.

Most of the kids have already
accepted the Lord and we
are discipling them. As many
come from broken families
and do not have positive role
models, we are working on
teaching these kids to live for
the Lord and investing in
their lives so they can love
Him above all and be the
future of our church. 

KIDS & TEENS

On July 17th we will be celebrating the church's fifth
anniversary. The church has grown and new people
have been coming - many being kids and teens. Our
Sunday School classrooms are packed and barely
able to handle them all! 
We had a baptism this year and rejoice in the Lord
for their desire to identify with Christ's body. Please
pray for the continued Spiritual growth of the church
people and that many more may know the Lord!

Our "Tea with Christ"
Ladies ministry has been
very fruitful with many
ladies attending and
hearing the Word of God!
Many young ladies have
also been attending and we
are excited to see their
hunger to learn more about
the things of the Lord!

As Brazilians love to party,
we will be out in the streets
inviting the people of our
city to the celebration of
the church's 5th
anniversary. Please pray
that visitors may come and
be saved through the
preaching of the Word, and
that doors may be opened
for further evangelism.
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It is a blessing to have Stanley and Kevin back
home with us for the Summer. One of Stanley's
friends was able to come down from the U.S.
for a couple of weeks to help with preparations
and during the kid's camp and was a great help
and encouragement to us.

Please pray for the boys as they return to
college in just over a month to continue their
studies. Stanley only has three semesters left
and Kevin still has three years. We are excited
for what the Lord has for them in the future!

Peter and Zirlene will be celebrating their 30th
Wedding Anniversary on July 24th. The Lord
has been faithful throughout these three
decades and we praise Him for the many
blessings bestowed on our family and the
opportunity to serve Him!

We have had 5 camps so far this year. The Lord has worked in each one, granting us a blessed
time of fellowship and Bible-preaching. Each camp has had a record. number of people

attending and souls being saved. At our kids camp, 10 children gave their lives to the Lord!
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THANK YOU FOR ALL THE PRAYERS AND SUPPORT!
IN CHRIST'S LOVE,

Peter, Zirlene, Stanley & Kevin
Doolit tle
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